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Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2019 4:19 PM
To: Kerri Johnson
Cc: Melinda Watts
Subject: RE: Document No. 11312-2019

Hi Kerri, 
 
Per your request below, we will move DN 11312-2019 from Docket 20190113 to Docket 20190182.   
 
Have a good afternoon! 
Dorothy 
 
From: Kerri Johnson  
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2019 2:17 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Melinda Watts 
Subject: Document No. 11312-2019 
 
Hey Dorothy, 
 
DOCUMENT NO. 11312-2019, filed on 12/13/2019, in Docket No. 20190113-WS, should be filed in Docket No. 
20190182-WU and titled, “AIT/Fiscal - $250 payment record from Sunny Shores for filing fee.” The Utility submitted the 
document with the wrong docket number in the title. 
 
As always, thank you. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Kerri Johnson 
Engineering Specialist 
Division of Engineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0854 
(850)413-6836 
Kerri.Johnson@psc.state.fl.us 
 
 




